







"The older I get, the better I used to be."

-Lee Trevino

Dear Golf Friends,

We are proud to announce that the following people have been chosen as the honorees for the 7th Annual Legends Golf Tournament on Friday, July 9, 2021: Gary Cranston, Bill Riviere and Lisa Wolfe.

Tournament proceeds are going to Pebble Lake Golf Course for course improvements AND the 544 Education Foundation for the support of projects and programs in the Fergus Falls School District.

The cost for the tournament is \$135/golfer (includes green fees, cart and meal). We are also offering an "Early Birdie" price of \$110/golfer if your entry is received/postmarked by May 31. If you aren't able to take advantage of the "Early Birdie" rate, please send in your paid registration by July 2. We anticipate a great turnout for this event, so don't hesitate! Teams should be made up of 4-5 golfers. We will limit the number of golfers to no more than two groups/hole. (Please see the Registration Form for "Division" options.)

We hope that Friday, July 9 will be a fabulous day for everyone involved: organizers, golfers, the honorees, and their family and friends. There will be the typical games on the course, such as longest putt, longest drive and closest to the pin. There will also be a hole-in-one contest sponsored by the Minnesota Motor Company. The tournament will be followed by a meal, program and socializing.

In order to make this tournament a success, we need help! Please consider golfing, donating money or prizes, sponsoring a hole (\$100) OR being one of the many volunteers needed to ensure the tournament runs smoothly. If you don't wish to golf, buy a meal ticket (\$20) and join us after the tournament for supper (ribs from the American Legion!) and socializing. (Many of the honorees and/or family members will be in attendance.) There are lots of opportunities to get involved. We are looking forward to another great tournament!

NEW! - Register and pay ONLINE at www.544foundation.org OR www.playpebblelake.com. Or you can fill out the attached registration form and write a check. Questions? Feel free to contact one of the tournament committee members: Mindy Fuder, Rick Odden, Kevin Swenson, Cathy Welle, Tony Rendz or Scott DeBrito. See you on July 9!

P.S. Lunch options will be available in the clubhouse or feel free to bring your own. We will also have a snack bag for each golfer.

Thank You to our Corporate Sponsor!

